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   Date: August 2015 
MNRF-16 Date:  Date: April 2017 Date: June 2017  

MNRF-16B Emergency 
Response 

 Clarification from the town of Atikokan has not 
been provided.  
 
The establishment of a committee should be a 
commitment in the EA, rather than an 
anticipated action.  
 
Please identify MNRF as a responsible agency 
for providing responses.  
 
The response to available water for fire 
suppression should be included in the 
amended water management plan (i.e. 
storage)  

No response submitted. MNRF comment 
superseded by follow-up comment 
submitted to CMC on April 6, 2017. 
 
See CMC response to MNRF April 6, 2017 
follow-up comment. 

MNRF and other local 
service suppliers  (OPP, 
Fire, Hospital, Town of 
Atikokan) should  be 
included  in the 
documentation  and 
consulted appropriately to 
ensure available  resources 
and provision of services 
for this operation, during 
each of the phases of the 
Mine Development. 
 
 

CMC will continue to 
maintain communication 
with the Town of Atikokan 
and the local service 
suppliers.  Prior to 
construction, CMC intends to 
develop appropriate 
agreements with key service 
providers.  An example of this 
ongoing communication and 
willingness of the local 
community to support the 
project is provided in the 
attached letter from the 
Town of Atikokan Fire Chief. 
 
Attachment: Letter from 
Town of Atikokan Fire Chief 
Graham Warburton. February 
8, 2017 

N/A 
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